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Refurbishment works on the breakwater at Il-Bajja ta’ San Ġorġ, Birzebbugia 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that refurbishment work on the breakwater at Il-Bajja ta’ San Ġorġ, Birzebbugia (as 

shown on attached chart) will start on Tuesday 20th July 2021 and will continue until 

further notice. 

 

Due to the above-mentioned works the breakwater will not be accessible to the public. 

Vessels will not be allowed to berth alongside the breakwater whilst the work is being 

carried out unless special permission from the contractor has been obtained.    

 

Mariners and the general public are to co-operate with the contractor on site.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 14 and/or 16, by 

Marsaxlokk VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 36 




